
PTA MEETING – THURSDAY 18th November 2.30pm 

 

Currently the Friends of St Paul’s Cray School consists of a small group of 
parents and school staff who volunteer to raise important funds for the school. 
Every year we lose valuable parent helpers and every year we gain new 
valuable parent helpers. Even if you have been a parent at the school for a 
while this is a great opportunity to become involved.  

We would like to invite you to an informal coffee/tea afternoon on Thursday 
18th November at 2.30pm. This is a great opportunity to meet other parents, 
carers and relatives. Come along and say hello, hear what we do and share any 
ideas you have. This meeting is open to all of our school community.  

 We already have some ongoing fundraising initiatives which we would love to 
share with you.  

It has been a difficult time due to COVID and the restrictions that were in place 
but going forward we would like to start our fundraising activities again while 
raising money and having fun! 

If you would like to get in touch our email is friends.stpaulscray@gmail.com 
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